
MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

 

 
 
 
 Monday, February 3 - Budget Meeting for the Finance Committee, at the 

Chapel. 
 
 Thursday, February 6 (6:30 pm) - Ryan Hall Service. 
 
 Sunday, March 8 - Potluck Fellowship Meal and the Chapel’s Annual 

Meeting. 
 
 
 

 Please keep the following Sick and Shut-ins Chapel People in your 
prayers:  Bob Patterson (at home), Barbara Hynick (Ryan 

Hall), Audrey Aulenback (Harbour View Haven, Rick Robar (Windsor Elms), 
Violet Zwicker (Fishermen’s Memorial Hospital),                                     

John and Dorothy McCreanor (at home). 
 

 

RESPONSIBILITY 
 

TODAY: Jan. 26, 2020 NEXT WEEK: Feb. 2, 2020 

FOYER USHERS AM - Cory/Robert M. AM - Robbie/Jason 

JUNIOR CHURCH AM - Lise/Eden AM - Fay L./Esther 

NURSERY AM - Melissa/Shaelyn AM - Shelley and Amy 

OFFERTORY AM - Jacob and Lorian AM - Scott 

SANCTUARY USHERS AM - Lowell AM - Mike E. 

SERVICE LEADERS AM - Scott AM - Jon 

SOUND BOOTH AM - Daniel AM - Justin 

SPECIAL MUSIC AM - Yth. Worship Team AM - Praise Team 

S.S. OPENING AM - Glenn AM - Steve 

S.S. NURSERY  Nathalie 

TELLERS Tania and Miriam Sharon/Clay/Karen 



TODAY - January 26, 2020 

9:30-10:30 a.m. SUNDAY SCHOOL 
 

Classes for ALL ages! 
 

 

11:00 a.m. MORNING SERVICE 
 

Message:  “Studies in the Book of 2 John”  
Speaker:  Pastor Steve Hiltz 

 
*We will have the dedication of Jeremiah Jesse 

Bickle and his parents, Jesse & Laura this morning. 
 

**There will be a Potluck Fellowship Meal following 
the service.  Please join us downstairs for great 
fellowship and food . . . even if you didn’t bring 

anything!! We share!!   

            

 
7:00 

 

 
NO EVENING SERVICE 

 
 

 
THIS WEEK IN CHAPEL LIFE  

  

 
 
 

TUESDAY     (6:20 pm) *Olympians (Grade Primary - Grade 6) . 

January 28:  Regular Night. 
 
WEDNESDAY (7:00pm) *Small Groups in various Communities. For 

more info, contact: 
- the Lunenburg Area Small Group (Pastor 
Steve); 
-Bridgewater Area Group (Clay Weagle or    

Cory Jones); 
-Parkdale-Maplewood, (Duane Eisener) 

  
THURSDAY (Afternoon) *Ladies’ Prayer Time.  (Please contact Kathy 

Eisener for more details @ 902-644-1367.)                   
  

FRIDAY  (10:00 a.m.) *Moms & Tots (a Bible Study, Fellowship & Prayer 
Gathering) and Gopher Buddies Program (ages 
2-4). 

 
               (6:30 pm.) * The Edge Youth Group.  TBA 
 

 **Anyone interested in attending the NBBI 
Youth Retreat Feb. 21-23, please see Glenn or 
Karen. 

     

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Baby Eliana Joy Hiltz:  Congratulations to Micah and 

Johanna Hiltz (and of course grandparents, Steve and Sharon 

Hiltz) on the birth of Eliana Joy Hiltz, born January 23, 2020.  

She is definitely an answer to much prayer. 

 

 Ministry Leaders:  Please submit your budget to Andy 

Tanner before the end of this month.  (Annual Reports from 

the various Chapel Ministries must be in to Gina Tanner on or 

before February 23rd.  Your diligence in this matter 

would be greatly appreciated.    **The completed Annual 

Report will be available for pick up from the table in the foyer 

on March 1. 

 

 If you would like to obtain an offering envelope number for 

your charitable giving, and for the sake of greater privacy, 

please contact our Envelope Secretary, Duane Eisener, in 

person or at 902-644-1367 or by email: 

duane.eisener@gmail.com.  

 

 We’d love to have you on the Chapel’s Group Email list.  

Please give your email address to Pastor Steve.  (We send 

out the occasional prayer request and special announcement 

once or twice a week on average.  (The emails are sent out 

BCC for your privacy’s sake.) 

 

 If you are new to the Chapel and plan to make FBC your 

church home, we are thrilled about that!  **Please feel free to 

pick up a Chapel Directory from the literature counter in the 

foyer so you can recognize names and faces!  There’s lots of 

free things there (booklets, gospel tracts, magazines) for 

your encouragement and helps for evangelism, plus a few 

Bibles or books for sale occasionally.  (We also have a small 

library shelf downstairs.)  Please take a peek! 

 

 If you call the church and get the regular greeting, it means 

the services are still on for any given Sunday. 

 

 

mailto:duane.eisener@gmail.com

